

Office of Curricular Affairs 819 E. 1st Street Tucson, AZ 85719 Tel: (520) 621-6688

## **MEMORANDUM**

Date: May 7, 2024

To: Michael M. I. Abecassis, Dean, College of Medicine-Tucson

Kevin F. Moynahan, Vice Dean, Education, College of Medicine-Tucson

Ericka Bracamonte, Interim Governing Council, Department of Pathology, College of Medicine-

Tucson

Mark A .Nelson, Interim Governing Council, Department of Pathology, College of Medicine-Tucson Maria A. Proytcheva, Interim Governing Council, Department of Pathology, College of Medicine-

Tucson

From: Greg L. Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education

Re: Notification of Academic Unit Name Change

This memorandum serves as formal notification and official record for approval to change the name of the Department of Pathology to *Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine* in the College of Medicine-Tucson. The effective date should be July 1, 2024.

By copy of this memo, I am requesting that appropriate changes be made to systems, records, and publications to reflect the academic unit's name change.

cc: Ronald W. Marx, Interim Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost Greg Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education
Craig Wilson, Vice Provost, Online and Distance Education
Gary Packard, Interim Senior Vice Provost, Online Initiatives
Marilyn Taylor, Associate Vice President, Finance and Administration
Amanda Gluski, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar
Academic Programs & Organizations Notifications Distribution List



## The following changes have been made in UAccess.

Effective Date: 07/01/2024 Academic Organization: 0720

**Description: Pathology & Laboratory Medicine** 

Formal Description: Pathology and Laboratory Medicine

Effective Term: 2242 (Summer 2024)